
Contesting Results - Reconfirmation: If you feel the laboratory made an 

error and wish to have another laboratory re-evaluate your ORIGINAL 

sample for the drug(s) found. 

 

Please note the following: 

 

* This will NOT delay the release of the original report to your employer   

 

* It may take several weeks for the second lab to report their findings 

 

* You will need to pre‐pay for the second lab to perform this service on your 

behalf. 

 

To have your original sample sent to a different laboratory, you will need to 

have a certified bank check or money order postmarked within 72 hours of 

your initial conversation with the MRO in the amount of $250.00 for each 

drug you wish to contest.   

Checks are to be made payable to H.J. Khella, M.D.      

mailed to:  PO Box 1963   

                  Palmetto, FL 34220-1963 

Again, this is to have the original sample and not a new sample to be 

reconfirmed at a different laboratory. Finally, personal checks or cash will 

not be accepted.   

The office phone is 941‐753‐9199     

Our email is mro@imtmro.com 

Please note, once submitted, this request is non-refundable. 

mailto:mro@imtmro.com

